Bates Hall Preservation Society President Margee Brennan P.O. Box 542 Iron River, MI 49935 906-284-0988 1margeebrennan@gmail.com

Facebook: Bates Hall Preservation Society - BHPS

Engraved Bricks: Contact Sue Passamani

906-265-4771 or dspass116@gmail.com

Donations can be Received by: Mailing to above address (or)

[Tax Exempt - IRS Code Section 501(c)3] At any CoVantage Credit Union

EIN: 86-1744011 Any Bates Hall Preservation Society Board Member

Volunteers: For various fundraisers always welcome.

Donate your time as much or as little as you want. Contact Margee.

Membership Drive: Will be conducted in November.

If interested in Membership please contact Margee.

[Note: We are on the selection list for Thrivent Choice Dollars.]

Mission Statement: The mission of BHPS is to preserve and share Bates Township heritage with present and future generations by restoring/renovating the 1907 Bates Township Hall with its attendant memories.